Interesting Fact: Log print background image was stamped from one of the very first trees harvested by Cumberland Wood Products in 2022
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In June of 2022, CWP, CHCN community members, and Project Forest
teamed up to plant over 4,000 seedlings, kicking off the beginning of the
Cumberland House Cree Nation Community Forest. Over 20 CHCN
community members worked hard to prepare the site and plant the
trees across 2 hectares of land. The plants will how be around for
generations to come and will provide community’ members with
traditional plants for food and medicine. In the spring/summer of 2023,
another 7 hectares of land will be planted with additional food, cultural,
and medically significant plants!

Thank you to all community volunteers, event and project
participants, elders, leadership, staff, and our economic
development partners for the hard work put into these projects!




